
Silver Lake Township 
 

October 1, 2018 

 

 

Francis Fruehan called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for a salute to the Flag. 

The minutes from the September meeting were read and approved on a motion made by Evan Everitt 

and seconded by Butch DeLousia, all approved. 

The treasurer report was read, approved and held for audit on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Butch DeLousia, all approved. 

Public Comment:  Sylvia Tokos questioned a building permit for a dock  and a proposed new house at 

Quaker Lake.  Francis Fruehan said he was not aware of any building permits for a house at that location 

and that dock permits are handled by Susquehanna County Soil Conservation Service.  Mrs. Tokos 

wanted it noted that she is protesting the neighbors  building a house or dock house at Quaker Lake.  It 

was her understanding that if a residence had never been built on a lot on the lakefront, then it could 

not be built on.  Francis Fruehan said he was not aware of any such ordinance or regulation. 

A resident asked how much longer Pops Hobby Lake Road would be closed.  Evan Everitt said he has 

checked on the project and the new pipe is not in yet.   

There are now signs up for a detour for the closure of SR 167 that has been down to one lane.  That 

project should be started soon. 

PennDOT is bringing in road crews from other counties for 12 days to assist Susquehanna County with 

getting the damaged roads repaired. 

Francis Fruehan said the franchise agreement with Zito Media is not ready to be signed yet.   

Evan Everitt made a motion to advertise on Auctions International the following equipment:  1991 BMY 

Cargo Truck, 10K Diesel Generator,  1985 Army Pickup Truck, Miscellaneous Tires and Tire Chains, Butch 

DeLousia seconded, all approved. 

Evan Everitt said the John C McNamara road project has been put on hold. 

Francis Fruehan said it is time to begin working on the 2019 Budget and made a motion to advertise for 

work sessions will be held on 10/8/18, 10/15/18, 10/22/18, 10/25/18 and 10/29/18, for the proposed 

2019 budget to be presented at the November meeting and for Budget adoption at the December 

meeting,   Evan Everitt seconded, all approved. 

Francis Fruehan read the police report with 8 incidents and 7 traffic stops for the month of September. 

Assessment Permits – Rebecca Speiss for an ag building on Donovan Road 

 

Driveway Permits – None 

Butch DeLousia made a motion to approve the bills as submitted, Evan Everitt seconded, all approved. 



As no further business was presented, Evan Everitt made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Butch 

DeLousia seconded. 

Sandy Brink     Supervisors Present: 

Secretary     Francis Fruehan 

      Evan Everitt 

      Richard DeLousia 

 


